
Dear Friends,
Wayside Baptist Church in Hagerstown, Maryland wanted to reach the Deaf in their area but no one in 

their church knew how to sign. Through God’s leading, Pastor Waddell contacted us about spending two weeks 
at the church to teach them how to reach their Deaf friends. We recently finished teaching them how to sign 
and witness to the Deaf.

The church members learned well and we were blessed to be with them. Sometimes, toward the end of a 
two-week class, we pray that God would give us anyone who would show a small glimmer of hope of 
interpreting and leading the ministry. That certainly was not a problem at Wayside. God gave us 16 faithful 
students, many of whom showed great skill and interest in interpreting the services.

We made many contacts in the deaf community. Even though there are other good ministries working with 
the Deaf in Hagerstown, they all seemed friendly to assist the new ministry and work together to reach the 
unreached. The church has even had a deaf man visit one of their services already.

Does your church want to reach the Deaf around you? If we can assist you in starting a ministry we would 
love to help. Our desire is to help churches and missionaries reach the Deaf. If your church already has a deaf 
ministry but needs more training and encouragement, please contact us about serving you in this way.

DeafNation World Expo
A man called Silent Word Ministries a couple of weeks ago asking questions about the Gospel DVD in sign 

language he received two years ago in Las Vegas. The staff at Silent Word shared with him the Gospel via 
videophone and saw him accept the Lord as his Savior! This is continuing fruit from tracts and DVDs we 
distributed at DeafNation World Expo in 2010 in Las Vegas.

The biennial event is quickly approaching this summer. Stephanie and I are thrilled
with the opportunity to meet Deaf from around the world who need the Gospel. A major
part of our ministry will be handing out tracts and Gospel DVDs to tens of thousands of
hearing and Deaf during the week of July 28-August 4.

We still need your help to make this trip possible. Your special gifts can be sent to 
BIO or through the PayPal Donate button at our website. Please mark all donations as 
Peach Las Vegas Trip. We still need $2000. Please pray for this special opportunity.

Training School
The BIO Missionary Training School is scheduled for June 18-22. Please pray for 

this important week. Many of our missionaries will be with us. We get to hear from 
pastors and veteran missionaries on how to more effectively carry the Gospel to the world. Though I am one of 
the speakers, I also look forward to learning from the others. It is always a great time of fellowship and 
education.

Thank you for all your prayers on our behalf. We appreciate you partnering with us in our ministry!

David Peach

David and Stephanie Peach
Missionaries to the Deaf
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Prayer Requests
DeafNation Outreach

(July 28-August 4)
Safety
Health
Souls Saved
Lives Changed

Training School
(June 18-22)
Missionaries Helped
Godly Fellowship
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